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Summary Feedback for South Gloucestershire Safeguarding Adults Board (SAB) 10.12.15
Constitution & Memorandum of Understanding/Terms of Reference:

These require update.   In order to ensure that these are fit for purpose for the foreseeable future it was agreed that the Independent Chair would produce draft documents, which will then be discussed and finalised at a meeting of the Local Authority, Health and Police Board members.  The completed documents will be presented to the next Board meeting on 3rd March 2016 for approval.

Quality Assurance Sub Group:  
· The name is now changed from Quality Monitoring to Quality Assurance Sub Group.

· New look data report produced for Members to look at and feedback on.   This will include information from a range of partners and will, over time include more qualitative information.  
· Any Board members who would like to be involved in developing the new data/information report is invited to attend the meeting on 4th January 2016.
Training Sub Group:   
· Information from SGA Workforce Survey to be reported to the March SAB.

· Hoarding & Self Neglect course to become part of the core training programme.

· Joint conference with Bristol City Council: half day event on 8th March 2016, at the BAWA club.  Funding has been agreed.  The theme is ‘Good practice and protecting vulnerable adults’.  The planning for the conference with Bristol City council is ongoing.

· A representative from Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership Trust (AWP) is required for this group.
Communications Sub Group: 
· Articles required from SAB member organisations for the next SAB newsletter – discussed at the meeting and a range of contributions was agreed.

· Ideas are required for the Safeguarding Adult website.  What would make this more useful?
· More representatives required from the Provider Forum for SAB and the Training and Communications Sub Groups.   There is currently no chair for the Communications sub-group.    
Policy & Procedures Sub Group: 

· Next meeting on 21st January 2016 where final draft will be discussed.  
· Draft documents to be presented to the next SAB meeting on 3rd March 2016.

Safeguarding Adult Reviews Sub-Group:  
· This sub group is now set up and its Terms of reference are being developed.   Any requests for Safeguarding Adults reviews will be managed through the group.
Business Plan including updates 

The business plan is on target.  There is a business planning meeting in January when the next stage of the plan will be developed.    There has been early notification that the name DASM (Designated Adult Safeguarding Manager) is being withdrawn, further national guidance will follow.
Board Budget:
A paper was presented with an interim budget, however significant work is required to establish a sustainable budget for the Board with contributions from the three statutory partners. It was acknowledged that there are financial pressures on all partners.
Emergency Duty Team (Local Authority) Annual Report
An interesting report was presented to the Board showing the work of the Emergency Duty Team.  Discussion concentrated on the significant increase in requests for Mental Health Assessments under the Mental Health Act, the national shortage of mental health beds and safeguarding events.   The Board has asked for regular updates.
National/Local Updates:
· A Regional Conference for Board members is being held in early 2016.   Six members will represent South Gloucestershire.   The main topic will be self-neglect.  
· Self-assessment tool for Safeguarding Adults Boards to be discussed at the Quality Assurance sub-group.
· Making safeguarding personal publication from ADASS to be discussed at QA sub-group meeting
Next meeting: Thursday, 3rd March 2016

9.30 a.m. – 1.30 p.m. – Kingswood Civic Centre - Room F39/40

